
Elk Elk Elk Elk ----    

A FRATERNAL ORGANIZATION  

LODGE  #80 ,  EST. 1901  

---- Gram Gram Gram Gram    
Home of Past GER Vincent R. Collura, Past GER George B. Klein, Past Grand Secretary Jack M. Jensen, & Grand Esteemed Lecturing Knight Bobby Clinkenbeard 

THE FAULTS OF OUR MEMBERS, WE WRITE UPON THE SAND—THEIR VIRTUES UPON THE TABLETS OF LOVE AND MEMORY 

Fried Pollock 

Homemade Baked Beans 

Coleslaw with Pickle Spears 

Rye Bread 

Homemade Brownies and Ice-Cream       

for dessert 

 

Cocktails 5.30p Dinner 6.30p 

 

$8 in advance $10 at the door 

 

The band Prime Suspects will     

provide the evening’s                        

entertainment! 

    

Sponsored by friends of the late Rick Logan 
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APRIL 2015  

For the first time in many years our lodge finished the lodge 
year with a plus membership. We started the year with 256 
members and finished with 258 members, which gave us a 
plus two for the year. Considering our losing some members to 
death and others that for some reason decided to no longer be 
a part of our great organization it is a credit to all of our     
members that we were able to initiate enough new members to 
finish at that plus two.  

A special thank you goes to our late member Ray Norris for 
requested that some of his family join as one of his last      
requests. Rest in peace Ray.  

Congratulations to Lincoln Lodge #80 for a job well done. 

Congrats on a Job Well Done! 

Installation of OfficersInstallation of OfficersInstallation of OfficersInstallation of Officers 

Lincoln Lodge #80Lincoln Lodge #80Lincoln Lodge #80Lincoln Lodge #80 

Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks 

cordially invites you to the installation of 

Gerald R. MilesGerald R. MilesGerald R. MilesGerald R. Miles    

Exalter Ruler Elect 

For the Fraternal year 2015-2016 

and his fellow officers 

Wednesday, April 1, 2015 at 7:00pmWednesday, April 1, 2015 at 7:00pmWednesday, April 1, 2015 at 7:00pmWednesday, April 1, 2015 at 7:00pm    

5910 South 58th Street Lincoln, Nebraska5910 South 58th Street Lincoln, Nebraska5910 South 58th Street Lincoln, Nebraska5910 South 58th Street Lincoln, Nebraska    

Reception following installation 

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS: The budget for the 2015-
2016 Fraternal year has been reached and it will be 
presented and voted upon at the April 15th meeting. 
Please be present for this, as it is your chance to voice 
any objections or opinions to the group as a whole   
regarding the budget. This will also be the first official 
meeting under our new leadership, so come out and 
show them your support! 

Budget Announcement 



April is upon us and a new year of Elkdom awaits. What 

will this year bring to Lincoln Lodge #80? I don’t know yet, 

but I do know that as your new ER, I look forward to the 

New Year with curiosity, excitement, and a desire to see 

what we can do together. For without you, I can’t do      

anything for the good of the lodge and the good of Elkdom. 

 

Let me start off by thanking PER Larry Bratt for his        

leadership and tireless pursuit of better things for himself 

and the lodge. Larry and the PER’s behind him have left 

pretty big shoes to fill (so I think I will wear sandals)! 

Thankfully, all of the PER’s have promised to answer  

questions and prompt me when I am forgetting or missing 

something.  Little do they know, they let themselves in for a 

pretty big job. 

 

All kidding aside, I am honored to be elected to help guide 

this Lodge for the next fraternal year. With the help of all of 

my officers, past officers, and past and present Grand   

Officers (yes you Bob), I promise, to the best of my ability, 

to put my thoughts and actions to the benefit of the lodge 

and its members in any of my decisions. 

 

To all of you who have asked me if there is anything that 

they can do to help me, rest assured I will lean on all of you 

for your knowledge, spirit, and energy. It was either Larry 

or Larry (you guess which one) that made the comment 

that they learned more about the Elks and Elkdom through 

their year as ER than the previous years they were     

members!  
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April brings with it the start of a new Lodge year. In this 

month our Trustees or Board of Directors is charged with 

one of its most important duties: to present to the Lodge a 

segregated budget for the year. This important task must 

be approved and accepted by the Lodge at either the 

meeting in which it is presented or at the next meeting if 

revision to the budget is necessary. This budget will be the 

financial road map for the Lodge for the ensuing year and 

must be repeatedly referred to for assessing your         

progress. 
 
Additionally, the Lodge Officers must “buy in” to the Lodge 

plan for achieving a plus-one gain in membership for the 

year ending March 31, 2016. The earlier you start, the  

better your results will be. Do not rely solely on the Lodge 

Secretary to handle all recruitment, reinstatement and  

delinquency duties. These are not his or her exclusive 

statutory duties. In recent years many other mandatory 

requirements have been placed under the Secretary; so, 

Exalted Ruler, please appoint an active membership   

committee. 
 
If your Lodge has achieved my goal of $4.60 per Member 

in donations to Elks National Foundation, you are eligible 

for a Gratitude Grant, and there is still time to secure the 

grant. Do not let community members in need miss out on 

your important service! Applications are due May 1. Visit 

http://www.elks.org/enf/community for details. 
 
Another duty of the Exalted Ruler and Lodge Officers is to 

set goals and then periodically measure your progress to 

ensure a successful year. 
 
Last, remember that it is imperative that you follow the 

Elks Statutes in your Lodge. It is of utmost importance in 

achieving fidelity to your sworn Obligation. If you are    

confused with the requirements of the Statutes then first 

check with your Exalted Ruler who may need to touch 

base with the District Deputy, who may need to consult 

with a District Leader, District Advisor, Special Deputy or 

the Area Committee on Judiciary Lawyer. All troubles can 

be avoided by adherence to the Statutes. 
 
Marcia and I hope to see you during our visits. 

Exalted Ruler 
Lodge No. 80 
2015-2016 
 
Gerry. R. Miles 

Grand Exalted Ruler, 
2014-2015 
John D. Amen 
Message from the GER 
Grand Lodge Newsletter, 
April 2015 

 

Budget a Financial road 
Map to Successful 
Lodge Year 



Greetings All! 

It has been such an honor to serve this past year. I must say that having 
Larry Bratt as our Exalted Ruler made the job very easy. He was always 
there doing his job. He kept us all headed in the right direction, and he was 
also there when you needed a friend. Of course, all the other officers do an 
outstanding job at making our lodge run smoothly as well. I would also like 
to recognize our PERs for the knowledge, leadership, support and guidance 
they bring to our lodge. Thank you for all you do. We are lucky to have so 
many who continue to work to make us a great lodge.  

I am very proud to say I am a member of Lincoln Lodge #80. Growing up, I 
belonged to a 4-H club in Kansas, the Friendly Farmer Fellows. The motto 
of that group has been a guide my whole life. To “Make the Best Better”. 
When you think about it and strive to not just always do your best, but to be 
trying to make it all better, how can you fail? I think that is how we are  
building our lodge. We always do our best, but continue to work to make it   
better. 

Of course the Elk motto is another life changing 
guide. “The faults of our members we write upon the 
sand, their virtues upon the tablets of love and       
memory”. This is what makes us a great brotherhood. A 
place where we care about each other and work      
together to make the world better for our children,   
veterans, and community. See you at the lodge!  

-Mary Brooks, Leading Knight 

VOLUME  127,  ISSUE  1  

… Nice to see several new members join our Lodge last 
month. We ended the year break-even, and while that is 
certainly better than a negative number, we still need to 
grow our Lodge. Bring a friend. Ask someone to join. If all of 
us added just one person this year to our ranks, we’d double 
our numbers. Many hands make light tasks, and it’s much 
more fun … St. Paddy’s Day dinner was a good time, many 
thanks to P.E.R John Aman for sponsoring that dinner, as 
he has for so many years, yet due to knee replacement, he 
was unable to be a part of things. Please thank him when 
you see him, as his generosity for our Lodge continues to 
shine, and a quick visit and a word of well-wishes for his 
speedy recovery would be most appreciated, I’m sure …  
Thank You to Carrie Fiedler and Mary Brooks, Bob Sindlar, 
Imre Bonyhady and crew, Kim and Pat Wiseman, the     
Montag crew, and countless others who help prepare, cook, 
set up and clean up from these dinners. They are the      
lifeblood of our Lodge, they pay the light bill. Your patronage 
is greatly appreciated and very much needed, please come 
to the dinners. Next one is a fish fry, there will be a live band 
courtesy of Scott Schrage. Bring a friend, enjoy the         
fellowship, have them fill out an application ... Ritual practice 
is in full swing, many thanks to our ritual coaches P.E.R. 
Stephen Wirth and P.E.R. Rich Todd ... Teen of the Month 
celebrations were well attended, and there were many    
parents who really appreciated positive recognition of their 
kids … Troy Pederson and Randy King were seen handing 
out American Flags at Eagle Ceremonies, sometimes 4 at a 
time! Interested? Ask them ... Spring is finally here, time to 
get out and about, stop in at the Jolly Corkers Pub for lunch, 
see what they have cookin’!  Always something good to eat, 
no crowds, noisy environments or long lines, and how many 
people have access to private dining? Take advantage of it 
folks, come support your Pub … hats off to E.R. Larry Bratt 
as he completes his year as Exalted Ruler (Exhausted 
Rooster?). He now officially becomes a P.E.R ... and       
welcome Gerry Miles as our new E.R. As any P.E.R. can tell 
you, this is a huge undertaking, especially when you are still 
working full time. Please support him as he gives it his best 
shot, and for those of you who know Gerry, that is exactly 
what he’ll do ... a big Thank You to Imre Bonyhady as he 
retires from 5 years service as our Treasurer. Again, no 
easy feat, he put in a lot of time down at the Lodge keeping 
things straight. And we have a “win one lose one” situation 
with Wauneta Peterson. We lose her as our official Lodge 
Organist, but gain her as our new Secretary. Please Thank 
her for stepping up and volunteering for this very heavy   
responsibility. And happily, she’ll still twinkle the ivories on 
occasion ... the new slate of Officers is set for the year, and 
one familiar face we won’t see is Sam Carter as our Tiler. 
After many years as our Tiler, Sam is retiring from that post. 
Please thank him for all his years of dedication and service 
to our Lodge. Wondering who your new Officers are? Come 
to a meeting and see for yourself. The meetings are short, 
usually a little over an hour, they are a ton of fun and a lot 
gets done. No better way to find out what your Lodge is up 
to than to hear it first hand ... 
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I would like to take this opportunity to thank our newest PER for all of the time 
and effort that he has given to the Lodge during the past year. Larry Bratt has 
done an exemplary job during the past year, even though at times, all has not 
been smooth sailing. When you see Larry around the Lodge, please        
congratulate him for his efforts and accomplishments during the past year. 

I look forward to serving the Lodge again during the next year in my new 
position as Lecturing Knight and as chairman of the membership committee. I 
hope to do my best to practice the motto of the station of the Lecturing Knight, 
brotherly love, and to once again help increase the membership of our Lodge. 
For those of you that have not heard, we finished the 
Lodge year with an increase in our membership for the 
first time in several years! 

I am anxiously looking forward to the next Lodge year 
under the guidance of our new Exalted Ruler, Jerry Miles. 
I wish Jerry the utmost success during his year as the 
leader of this great Lodge. 

-Larry Schwindt PER, Lecturing Knight 

Wow, here we are beginning another lodge year. I trust that everyone is 
ready for a new year and to continue working on keeping our lodge a viable 
and strong presence in our community. Please support our new Exalted 
Ruler, Gerald Miles as he begins his year at the helm and provide him with 
the same respect and willingness to help as you did for me. 

With the motto of this station being Justice, I would like to remind all of you 
that we need to continue to treat all of our members and guests fairly and 
with respect. There will be times when we have a difference of opinion from 
other lodge members, which is to be expected. These will happen, and as 
long as we communicate in a positive way and respect 
each others opinions and feelings, these can be 
worked out. When you took your obligation, you 
pledged to live by these words and ideas: “The faults of 
our members we write upon the sand, their virtues 
upon the tablets of love and memory”, along with “To 
do unto others as we would they should do unto us”. If 
we are faithful to our obligation, then Justice will    
prevail. 

-Larry Bratt PER, Loyal Knight 

...and now for the Quickies... Knight’s Tales 
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On Saturday March 14th, the lodge held its annual St. Patrick’s Day dinner. John Aman again was the gracious sponsor of this 
dinner, and unfortunately due to his knee surgery was unable to attend. Carrie Fiedler stepped in and using John’s recipes, cooked 
an outstanding dinner that all who attended fully enjoyed. There were approximately 88 people in attendance and everyone left with 
full stomachs and smiles on their faces. This was a very good money maker for the lodge as the proceeds from the dinner and the 
raffle netted the lodge over $1300.00! Well done and Thanks John for sponsoring the dinner and providing the recipes. Thanks also to 
Carrie, Imrye Bonyhady and his family, Scott Schrage, Clair Brummer, Kim and Pat Wiseman, Bob Sindlar, Harry, Laurie, and 
Samantha Montag, and the Larry’s for all the work in making this another successful dinner. 

St. Patrick’s Day Dinner 

On Wednesday evening, March 

18
th
, Ryan Fiedler, Paul Holt, 

Chad Gustin and Jacob Bliven 

were initiated into Lincoln 

Lodge #80. Ryan’s sponsor is 

wife Carrie Fiedler, Esquire and 

Paul, Chad (Fred’s son) and 

Jacob were sponsored by Fred 

Gustin. Included, and standing 

on either side of Fred, is 

Donald (Donny) and Greg 

Norris. Paul, Chad, Jacob, 

Donny (brother), Fred (brother-

in-law) and Greg (brother) were 

all related to Ray Norris who 

passed away on February 27
th
 

of this year. Ray always 

wanted his 3 nephews to join 

the Elks and his heavenly wish 

came true on March 18
th
. 

Four More New Members Join 

O n  W e d n e s d a y 
evening, 02/18/15, the 
officers of Lincoln 
Lodge No. 80 initiated 
two fine gentlemen into 
our order. Ed Muggy 
and Clair Brummer are 
both from Lincoln. 
Pictured with Ed and 
C l a i r  a r e  t he i r 
proposers, Veteran’s 
Chairman Wade Graft 
(L) and Treasurer Imre 
B o n y h a d y  ( R ) . 
W e l c o m e  n e w 
members and please 
ask how you can help. 
Your proposers will 
guide the way! 

February’s New Members! 
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...Our Members... Committee Reports 

Membership Drawing: The membership drawing for 
the March 18th meeting was $188. PER Larry Bratt 
was the name drawn, and he was present to win! He 
donated his winnings to the Popcorn machine fund. 

Americanism: Mary Brooks is seeking advisement from Amy Jacobsen as to how 
she is communicating the Teen of the Month information; in hopes of doing some-
thing similar form the Americanism Essay contest. 
Boy Scouts: Many Eagle Ceremonies performed in March, a few scheduled for April. 
Drug Awareness: Handed out Drug Awareness pencils at the Teen of the Month 
ceremonies.  
Girl Scouts: Budget for this event has been prepared and ready for submittal to the 
Trustees. 
Hide Program: No Report. 
Hoop Shoot: No Report. 
House Committee: 1) The upcoming dinner schedule is April 18th (Fish Fry), May 
10th (Mother’s Day Breakfast), May 23rd (Dinner). 
Hunter’s Safety: No Report. 
ENF: $18.45 as of March 9th, this year’s goal is $4.60. Unofficially we are $19.76. 
Grand Island is at $21.61. We need ~$500 more by March 31st to be first! 
Membership: Two life members, Phil Stettinger and Charles Thone were dropped for 
non-payment of their 2014-15 dues a month ago. Rich Todd proposed they were life 
members and did many good things for the Lodge, that their dues be waived for the 
year 2014-15 and they be immediately reinstated as members in good standing. The 
motion was voted upon and approved. 
Midget Football: They will be doing mini-camps starting in April. 
Retention: Total members 256; 0 Delinquent; 0 candidates. 
Scholarship: The judging of scholarships is complete, and Dave Kirby is notifying 
the winners. They will be recognized the first Sunday in May at SECC. 
Soccer Shoot: No Report. 
Social Community Welfare: No Report.  
Veterans Committee: 1) Wade reported that he celebrated several Veterans    
birthdays this past week. 2) The upcoming Veteran’s Music Festival will be held June 
20th. Wade will be in charge of handling the opening and closing ceremonies. 

Sickness & Distress: 
Ray Norris has cancer, is undergoing treatment. 

Don Miller is recovering from broken ribs. 

 
Deaths: 
None 

Members for Consideration: 
None 

Members for Reinstatement: 
None 

Members Initiated: 
Luann Hamilton proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Sue Kunert proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Daniel Ly proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Dwight Thomas proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Jim Horn, transfer demit from Sioux City, IA #112 
 
Hidden Number: 15792, Rick Carney hidden in the 
Committee list and 15726, Phil Sorenson, hidden in the 

Secretary’s Corner. 

The Jolly Corker Pub is open for lunch starting at 11:30 
Monday - Saturday. Now also serving light suppers! 

The Lodge Kitchen is open for lunches! Come join 
us for phillies, soups, shrimp, burgers, salads, and 
more! 

Sickness & Distress: 
PER John Aman - knee replacement surgery 

PER Jeff Sneller - cancer 

Vi Bertst - diabetes diagnosis 

W. Richard (Dick) Baker - ongoing complications with left 

knee surgery in Phoenix AZ 

Deaths: 
Harry Blum passed 10.10.14

Ray Norris passed 2.27.15 

Members for Consideration: 
None 

Members for Reinstatement: 
None 
 
Members Initiated: 
Jacob Bliven by Fred Gustin 

Chad Gustin by Fred Gustin 

Paul Holt by Fred Gustin 

Ryan Fiedler by Carrie Fiedler 
 
Hidden Number: 9866, Wayne Ruliffson, hidden in the EOG 

contact information blurb. 

Exalted Ruler………... 

Leading Knight……… 

Loyal Knight…………. 

Lecturing Knight……. 

Esquire……………….. 

Inner Guard………….. 

Tiler…………………… 

Secretary…………….. 

Treasurer…………….. 

Chaplain……………... 

Trustee 1 Year………. 

Trustee 2 Year………. 

Trustee 3 Year………. 

Trustee 4 Year………. 

Trustee 5 Year………. 

Presiding Justice…… 

Gerald Miles 

Mary Brooks 

Larry Bratt PER 

Larry Schwindt PER 

Troy Pedersen 

Harry Montag 

Larry Jurgens 

Jerry Wilson 

Wauneta Peterson 

Laurie Montag 

Kim Wiseman 

Terry Edwards PER 

Robert Sindlar 

Scott Schrage 

Amy Jacobsen PER 

2015-2016  
Elks’ Lodge #80 Officers 
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2015-2016 Committees 

Our March EOG folders were: Randy King, Maureen Sadler, Vicky and 
Larry Jurgens, Stephen Wirth, Richard Todd, Larry Bratt, and Sharon Buss. 

Please Join us April 21 to assemble the Elk-O-Gram for May! 

Remember, many hands make light work...  

Did you see something missing? Was there something that 

the Lodge has coming up that you want to announce? Did you 

have an advertisement that you wanted to add? Do you have 

pictures from a recent Lodge activity? Have suggestions or 

updates to share? 

Please! Contact the Editors at: Eog.lodge80@gmail.com with 

any tidbits you would like to see included in your Elk-O-Gram. 

Remember, if it’s important, let us know! You might have 

been the only one to remind us... 

April 1st, Happy New Year…Yep, the beginning of the new year for 
our Lodge, April 1, 2015 – March 31, 2016. Over half of our lodge 
membership has sent in their dues already, Yahoo!!!! I give you all a 
big Thank You! For those of you that have not yet sent in your dues, 
please do so in the near future, it would be very much appreciated. 

It may be the beginning a new Lodge Year, but it is business as usual 
around the Lodge. Member records are always in a state of flux. 
Some of you have changed phone numbers, temporarily away     
addresses, email addresses, or your family dynamics may have 
changed; PLEASE, if you have changed any personal information 
during the past 6 months, please contact the Lodge office. 
Thanks! 

Please, If you have any questions or comments of how I can better 
serve you, please contact me. My phone number is 402-570-2555 
and there are two emails that you can use to contact me: 
lodge80secy@yahoo.com, or lodge80secy@gmail.com. See you all 
around the lodge.  

Accident: 13084 
Americanism: Mary Brooks 
Auditing: Imre Bonyhady 
Benevolence: Richard Todd PER/PDD 
By-Laws Changes: Richard Todd PER/
PDD 
Christmas: Larry Schwindt PER. Larry 
Bratt PER 
Community Activities: Mary Brooks 
Drug Awareness: Larry Bratt PER 
ENF: Larry Bratt PER 
Eagle Scouts: Randy King 
Flag Day: Larry Schwindt PER 
Gold Award: Stephen Wirth PER 
Gov. Relations: Richard Todd PER/PDD 
Hide Program: Jeff Sneller PER 

Hoop Shoot: Gerald Miles ER 
Hunters Safety: Randy King 
Indoctrination: Larry Bratt ER 
Investigation: Larry Bratt ER 
Retention: Jerry Wilson 
Lodge Activities: Carrie Fiedler 
Membership: Larry Schwindt PER 
Midget Football: Scott Schrage 
Public Relations: Stephen Wirth PER 
PER Association: Larry Schwindt PER 
Ritual: Stephen Wirth PER 
Scholarship: David Kirby PER 
Soccer Shoot: Doug Rienks PER 
Veterans: Wade Graft 
Visitation: Wade Graft 
Youth Activities: David Kirby PER 

Secretary’s Corner 
Elk-O-Gram Editor’s Note 

Articles Due: April 16 

Deadline is ALWAYS midnight of the Thursday after last 

meeting of the month! 

Articles can be sent to Maureen Sadler at: 

eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

All past issues, lodge information, and more can be seen at: 

www.elks80.org 

Created and managed by Webmaster Larry Klein 

Did you know that you can receive a free 

drink at the Lodge for your birthday? Come 

down to the Lodge to celebrate your birthday. 

Present this coupon and have a free drink on 

us! (Coupon is good two days before your       

birthday, on your birthday, and two days after 

your birthday.) 
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01 - Schipman, Bob 

       Searle, James 

02 - Bray William A 

       Gustin, Chad 

03 - Berst, Vilis L 

05 - Travis, Brent 

08 - Stone, Jack D 

09 - Caudy, David W. 

10 - Applebee, Denis 

11 - Mowrey, Tamara 

12 - Schrage, Scott 

13 - Montag, Harry 

14 - Kratky, Brian 

15 - Jacobsen, Amy 

16 - Roper, Thomas H 

17 - Knezovich, Milan 

22 - Smith, Dennis 

24 - Biggs, William J 

       Durst, Wesley N 

       Petersen, Neil C 

25 - Sadler, Kevin J 

26 - Horalek, Derek 

       Krupicka, Ken 

27 - Klein, Larry J 

       Todd, Richard R 

29 - Dondlinger, Walter 

Happy April Birthdays! 

Interested? The Does Drove are selling these long sleeved t-shirts 
as well as bracelets to help raise funds for their National 
Convention to be held in Lincoln in 2016. 
Contact Kelli Stanley-Smith for more info! 

At Wednesday evening’s lodge meeting, Exalted Ruler Larry Bratt and Past 
Exalted Ruler Stephen Wirth received their GER Award Pin for excellence in 
membership procurement for Lincoln Lodge No. 80.  Presenting the award pins 
and signed letters from Grand Exalted Ruler John D. Amen is lodge Secretary 
Jerry Wilson. Membership is the Life Blood or our Order and Larry and 
Stephen have performed an excellent service to our Lodge, District and State 
Association. By your example, and encouragement, others in your Lodge will 
strive to receive the Grand Exalted Ruler’s Award Pin. Larry sponsored 4 and 
Stephen sponsored 3 new members. 

Congratulations on your accomplishment and continue to illustrate Elks Living 
the American Way of Life and Giving of their time, talent and treasure, thus 
proving that we are “ELKS: ELEVATING AMERICA”, and that “ELKS CARE – 
ELKS SHARE”. 

Grand Exalted Ruler’s Award Pin 



Visit www.elks.org/enf to see how you 
can make a difference. 

Online Donations: You can now   
support the ENF at any time of day 

from the convenience of your own 

home. To make your gift, go to 

www.elks.org/donate. 

Lodge 80 GOAL: $4.60. As of 3/09/15: $18.45 

Don’t forget to look for the member number in this issue. If you find yours, call the Lodge for your prize! 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

1 

Lodge Officer 
Installation 7p 

2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 Room Rented 
Youth Week 
Proclamation 
10.30A 

9 

VFW 

10 

Ritual Practice 
6p 

11 Cub Scout 
Blue and Gold 
Banquet 

12 

Ritual Practice 
8:00 a

13 

Scout Meeting 
14 Burger Nite 
5.30p 
American Legion 

15 Trustee 
Meeting 6p 
Lodge Mtg 7p 

16 Burger Nite 
5.30p 
Parrot Heads 

17 

Ritual Practice 
6p 

18  

Fish Fry Dinner 
5.30p 

19 

Ritual Practice 
8:00 a

20 

DOES 

21 

American 
Legion 

22 

Ritual Practice 
6p 

23 24  
State Convention 
@ N. Platte 

25  
State Convention 
@ N. Platte 

26  
State Convention 
@ N. Platte 

27 28 

Scholarship 
Meeting 7p 

29 30 

April 2015 


